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Notification to the Socialist Party of America
of Changes to the State Executive Board

of the Socialist Party of Minnesota
by Charles Dirba, Secretary.

[August 25, 1919]

A document in the Socialist Party of America Papers, Duke University, unspecified microfilm reel.
Photocopy in Tim Davenport collection.

August 25, 1919.

Dear Comrade:—

The State Special Convention yesterday decided that the
recall of the old State Executive Board should take immediate
effect, and elected a Temporary State Executive Board as follows:

C.A. Hathaway,
E.G. Strand,

H. Holm,
Joseph Ungar,
A.R. Gisslen,
I.G. Scott,

Carl J. Nordmark.

Please take immediate notice of this.

Fraternally,

Chas. Dirba, Sec.
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